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Guru Gobind Singh Indraprastha University
Sector-16C, Dwarka New Delhi-110078
[O/0 the Director-Development]

Dated : 29.01.2020
NOTICE

Sub: Indraprastha Colloquium Lecture Series on Importance of Spiders
for Human Beings

The IIQAC Cell and the Indraprastha University Industry Interaction Cell of the
University is organizing a Colloquium Lecture on “Importance of Spiders
for Human Beings” on 05.02.2020 at 3.30 P.M. to be delivered by Dr. S.K.
Das, USEM, GGSIP University for his discovery on new spider species.

Venue: Seminar Hall, C-Block, GGSIP University.

Target participants —All Faculty members and Students of GGSIP University

Director-Development

Copy to:
1. All Deans, University School of Studies — For circulation to all faculty
members and students.
2. AR to Hon'ble Vice Chancellor - For kind information to Vice Chancellor.
3. AR to Registrar — For kind information to Registrar
4. Head, UITS - For uploading on the University website



